Dear Parents/Carers,
Over the coming weeks, we will be posting ideas on our school’s website which will help to keep children busy whilst staying safe at home. Please do not feel under any pressure, this is not compulsory.  If you would like to take a look at/use any of these resources you will find them in the Nursery section of the Home Learning area on the school website. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today, you will find a video of Miss Heads reading the story of Supertato by Sue Hendra and some ideas for learning at home over the next few days. If you use any of the ideas or resources at home we would love to hear how your child gets on with them so feel free to email us. Please copy both teachers in to any correspondence helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk Laura.heads@ntlp.org.uk . 
Take care for now.
The Nursery Team



